
Public Hearing (Town of Round Lake) No- Wake Restriction Round Lake – Musky Bay 

(Ordinance No. 2022-03). 

Thursday July 14, 2022 

Hearing began at 5:30 p.m.  In attendance were: Town Board Chair Rolfe Hanson, Town 

Board Supervisors: Kay Wilson, Virginia Chabek,  Donald Stove, and James Strandlund, along 

with Town Clerk Kathy McCoy and 9 in person audience members. 

Town Chairman Rolfe Hanson outlined format that would be used for hearing. Each 

individual will be allowed to speak – time limit maximum 5 minutes. Hanson also ask that all 

present be respectful of others in attendance and their opinions.  

Mary Reinemann outlined the reason for request and history of buoys. Buoys where placed 

years ago – recommendation of than D.N.R. Warden Sue Miller. Two years ago it was 

brought to the attention of the Round Lake Property Association that buoys had never been 

properly permit and where removed.  

Round Lake Property Association Safety Officer Jim Kron along with property owners Mary 

and Alan Reinemann started the process back in July of 2021 to get proper permit for buoy 

placement. Working with D.N.R. Warden the proposed placement of (3) no wake buoys 

where identified for safety reasons. 

Don Westering – current Round Lake Property Association representative is following up on 

getting buoys permitted correctly.  Property Association is in favor of proposed placement 

coordinates.  

Several other audience members spoke in favor of Ordinance.  No audience members spoke 

in opposition to Proposed Ordinance. 

 

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

 

Kathy McCoy 

Clerk – Round Lake 

 

 


